
 

 

29th October 2024 

 

ZIM Sunny Atlantic Express (ZSA) – Vessel Delay 

 

Dear ZIM Customer, 

We would like to inform you that MSC Busan 30, E will experience an eight-day delay at the 

port of Xiamen. The latest estimated time of arrival at Xiamen is 28th November. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience and understanding in this 

matter. 

Schedule will be updated based on the new dates on ZIM’s website. 

For additional information, please contact your local ZIM Customer Service or Sales 

Representative.  

 

Sincerely, 

ZIM Integrated Shipping 

https://www.zim.com/

